
#stayhome and #stayconnected WEEK 3 
 

The Department of Youth and Young Adult Ministries (DYYAM) is pleased to announce an initiative called                

#stayhome and #stayconnected ​to keep our youth and young adults virtually connected while             

encouraging them to stay home during the COVID-19 pandemic. Using Zoom Video Conferencing, each              

program will start at 7:00 PM (EDT) / 6:00 PM (CDT) and last for about an hour.  

 

 

To register and receive the Zoom Video link, fill out the Google Survey:  

https://forms.gle/1zFVfa1zhh9B2bVj9 

 

Those that register will receive an email the day of the event, containing the Zoom meeting ID. 

 

 

Sunday, April 5: Diving Deep Discussion (ACYOA Seniors) 

This evening will be led by the ACYOA Central Council. Participants will reflect on Palm Sunday and Holy                  

Week’s approach to the joyous feast of Easter using a virtual Bible Study. 

 

Monday, April 6: Monday Meditations (All Youth and Young Adults) 

Join Bishop Daniel for an interactive discussion! He will be answering participants' questions, as well as                

offering encouragement as we reflect during Holy Week and approach the joyous feast of Easter.  

 

Tuesday, April 7 - Friday, April 10: Holy Week Services (All) 

Livestream daily services for Holy Week from your local parishes.*  

 

Saturday, April 11: Selfie-Saturday on Social Media (All) 

Take a selfie to show what activities you are doing at home during this time of social-distancing. Use the                   

hashtag #BoCDiocese so that everyone can see how we are Building Up the Body of Christ as we stay                   

united in the midst of uncertainty. 

 

*If your parish does not have livestream capabilities, log onto Facebook to find one of the many 

livestreams from our sister parishes across the Diocese! We encourage everyone to livestream the Divine 

Liturgy on Sundays. Follow Eastern Diocese on Facebook for livestream links that are updated daily. 

Email us at ​DiocesanYouthMinistries@gmail.com​ with any questions. 
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